
 

 

Date: October 15, 2008 

To:  Main Switchgear Committee 

From:  Frank DeCesaro 

Subject:  HVTT Liaison Report 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

• The HVTT committee is still working on the revision of IEEE-4.  Revision includes: 

o Harmonizing to IEC 60060-1 and IEC 60060-2 where possible 

o Layout and numbering style similar to IEC documents. 

• IEEE -4 is presently progressing in final formatting and editing by HVTT members.  It will be 
submitted for balloting after that. 

• Although the HVTT is not involved with the IEC documents the chair person is a member of 
TAG for TC-42.  He has commented that in the last 6 months the CDV's for IEC 60060-1 and 
IEC 60060-2 were voted on. A meeting will occur in Brazil in late November is to discuss 
country comments on both. The US will be sending meeting notes in writing. 


